

CEDRIC HAYDEN STATE REPRESENTATIVE

HOUSE DISTRICT 7

June 26th, 2020

Timothy G. Sekerak Chief Clerk of the House State Capitol Building, H271 Salem, OR 97301

Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 4204

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I Voted in Support of HB 4204. I would like to state a potential conflict of interest on HB 4204 because my wife and I have in the past and are currently providing direct affordable private financing for families leading to homeownership.

Sincerely,

Representative Cedric R. Hayden